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24.11.23 

Re: Class Teacher – Stonechats 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I am writing to you about Mrs Dhillon’s upcoming maternity leave and the planned changes for 
after Christmas. Mrs Craddock will continue to teach Stonechats Monday-Wednesday. We 
welcome Mrs Leatherbarrow to us – a highly experienced teacher from a local Primary school. 
Mrs Dhillon will work with us across Y1 until her maternity leave starts. This will create the best 
stability for your children possible.  

Mrs Craddock and Mrs Leatherbarrow will run Parents Evening online sessions or face-to-face 
with you after the February half term and the SEND sharing meetings in a few weeks before.  

Ms Szadowski (Deputy Head and Phase Leader) will be available to talk and meet you so you feel 
assured of the best transition, sharing of information and forward you further details in due course.  

After Christmas if you have any gifts for Mrs Dhillon, please do drop them to the office and we 
will add them to our baby hamper from the school community.  

We wish Mrs Dhillon well on the next few months of pregnancy and look forward to meeting her 
new arrival when they come!   

 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
 
Elizabeth Savage 
Headteacher  
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